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February 1, 2022 
 
Governor Kate Brown 
Care of: Jason Miner, Governor’s Natural Resources Office 
160 State Capitol 
900 Court St NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
Dear Governor Brown, 
 
The Oregon Ocean Policy Advisory Council (the “Council”) met via virtual 
meetings in May and November of 2021 to consider recommendations 
regarding the draft amendments for Part Three of the Oregon Territorial 
Sea Plan, the Rocky Habitat Management Strategy.   
 
The Council, in its deliberations, supported sending a letter to your Office 
requesting capacity and direction to agencies for the evaluation of funding 
needed to sufficiently execute the rocky habitat work and meet 
expectations of the Strategy. 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
 

 
 

 
Chair Susan Chambers and Vice-Chair Tara Brock 
The Ocean Policy Advisory Council 
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Tara Brock, Vice Chair 
Oceana 
(Coastal Conservation Organization)  
 
Walter Chuck, Jr.,  
(Ports, Marine Transportation or 
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Susan Chambers, Chair 
West Coast Seafood Processors Assoc. 
(South Coast Commercial Fisheries) 
 

Kevin Dunn 
(North Coast Commercial Fisheries) 
 

Jamie Fereday 
(Coastal Public Representative) 

 
Margaret Corvi 
Confederated Tribes of Coos, Lower 
Umpqua and Siuslaw Indians 
(Oregon Coastal Indian Tribes) 
 

Vacant 
(Coastal City Elected Official) 
 
Joe Liebezeit 
 (Statewide Conservation Organization) 

 

Richard Heap, Jr. 
(South Coast Charter, Sport or 
  Recreational Fisheries) 
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(North Coast Charter, Sport or 
  Recreational Fisheries) 
 
Bob Main 
Commissioner, Coos County 
(South Coastal County Commissioner) 
 

Charlie Plybon 
Surfrider 
(Coastal Non-fishing Recreation) 
 

Peggy Joyce 
 (Statewide Public Representative) 
 
David Yamamoto 
Commissioner, Tillamook County 
(North Coastal County Commissioner) 
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Oregon Coastal Zone Management   
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Natural Resources Policy Manager 
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Director, Department of State Lands 
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Department of Environmental Quality 
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OCMP Manager, Department of 
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Director, Department of Parks and 
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Interim Director, Oregon Sea Grant 
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  Program 
 


